
CANCELLATION NOTICE   

FABRICATION & REPLACEMENT OF EXTERNAL SIGNBOARDS  

                               

All concerned are informed that NBP Notice for the above cited tender posted on NBP’s website 

(Ref: NT- 10/01/2018-3, dated 01st October 2018) and PPRA’s website (Ref: TS367197E, dated 

2nd October 2018) and Jang and Dawn Newspapers (dated 30th September 2018) be treated as 

cancelled.    

This advertisement is also available on NBP and PPRA websites.   
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